
Hi Nicole, 
 
Historically Public Works has provided snow removal for Snowmachine Club events in the pipeyard and 
we clear/cut brush out there as part of our normal operations during the summer. We are happy to 
continue doing the work that we have historically done, but requests by the Snowmachine Club for 
additional work may need further staff and City Manager discussion to approve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob 
 
Rob Comstock 
Public Works Director 
City of Valdez, Alaska 
(907)835-4473 
rcomstock@valdezak.gov 
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